
Memo
To: ASAA Stakeholders
Date: May 15, 2023
From: Jason Arrell, President
cc: Brad Van Raalte, Acting Executive Director
Re: Office Update

Dear ASAA stakeholders,

As of May 15, John Paton will be on temporary leave from the ASAA. The leave is not related to

his performance or any ASAA issues, and this time will allow John to deal with matters outside of

the ASAA.

In John’s absence, Brad Van Raalte will step into the Acting Executive Director position.

As an association, we are well supported by a strong staff and a dedicated volunteer contingent

who will continue to provide services and guidance for our members.

Any ongoing communication you may have had with John Paton should now be directed to Brad

Van Raalte.

Email: brad@asaa.com

Phone: 780.643.1888
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